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REMINDER  
Health Unit Offices Closed Tuesday November 11

th
  

                 Vaccine Order Pick Up Not Available 
 

Attention: Physicians, Nurse Practitioners, Long-Term Care Facilities, Rest &   
 Retirement Homes, Walk-in Clinics, Hospitals, Infection Control  
 Practitioners, Community Care Access Centres, Correctional  
 Facilities, Waypoint Centre for Mental Health Care, Participating  
 Health Care Agencies and Pharmacies 

Date:  November 7, 2014 
 

 

Please note that all health unit offices are closed on Tuesday November 11th for 
Remembrance Day. Therefore, health care providers will not be able to pick up 
vaccine orders. 
 
Vaccine orders placed this week will be available for pick up on Wednesday 
November 12th. 
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